
Forest Rub Public School 

School Council meeting minutes 

Date 

May 22, 2018 

Attendees 

Sefi Chassid 
Gord Wagner 
Joanne Frank 
Gav Givon 
Miriam Goldenberg 
Rachel Kapcan 
Diana Baldesarra 
Christine 
Tod Dungey 
 
Minutes 

• School Council meeting minutes from Mar 27, 2018 were accepted. 
• Agenda was sent late, to be sent on time going forward 
• Conference call for next year to be setup to increase parent’s participation 
• Application for pro grant for next year is due June 5, 2018 
• Baskets Raffle: 

• Raised  670.08  
• Money was raised toward maker space in school.  Several ideas were discussed such as:  

green screen for broadcasting overlay software, Beebot (140 each), Snap circuits, 
Makedo, Board games. Diana will investigate and come up with a plan for the 
September meeting.  

• Fun Fair preparations: 
• Inflatable - booked 
• Dunk tank – not allowed – need to cancel 
• Cotton candy - booked 
• Barbecue – Sefi, Gav offered their barbecue 
• Ice cream track - booked 
• Photo book – will not be included 
• Dj and a dancer - booked 
• Naomi will create a flyer 
• No frills – in progress, Miriam 
• Prizes – Rachel to buy 
• Joanne take care of carnival games with grade 8 and teachers 

  



• Administration going forward next year, discussion with Tod Dungey, Superintendent: 
• Mary Oppedisano is on Medical leave until the end of the year and is expectation that 

she is coming back in September.  The board has to act based on information submitted 
by HR. 

• The board rules, in case of principal medical leave, is as follows: up to 2 weeks – 
internal coverage, over 2 weeks – board hire retired principal for that window. One of 
the challenges is the limit of days 50 days without impacting the retired principal’s 
pension.  Therefore, Mr. Mainprize covered for 50 days and then Mr. Wagner covered 
the remainder of the year.  

• Parent stated that attention is needed for consistency the school. In this case, keeping 
Joanne as the VP allocation is important for the school. Mr. Dungey explained that the 
decision on VP assignment is dependent on funding and based on enrolment. The 
school will have a part time VP next year.  

• Parent stated that in the last two years, there were too many changes, with new 
principal, changes in VPs and the leave of the principal. This is not fair to the children 
and their well-being. Parents requested that Joanne stay in the school to maintain 
consistency. 

• Council thanked Joanne and Gord for their great contribution to the school.  
•  Parent Survey results are available for review, we need a committee to review and share results 

with Council - Meeting was set for June 22 afternoon. 
• Teacher appreciation lunch is scheduled for June 22. 
• Next year - Nominations by Sep 21, first meeting and vote on Sep 27th. 

 


